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Update on street projects
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Street Department continued to tar streets this past fall
as part of an ongoing project.

City Administrator Gary Jorn informed the City Council last week the project
should be completed in the Fall of 2020.

All of the north — south streets have been completed. The Street Department
started doing east-west streets this year working north to south and stopped at
19th Street. Next Fall the tar project will resume moving south.

Jorn says the City is planning asphalt overlay project on a number of streets in
2020.

Included in the plans at the present time is Chase Street on the west side of North
School and Chase Street from 14th to 21st Street.

Jorn encouraged the Council members to contact him if they have
recommendations for other streets to be included in the overlay project.

The size of the overlay project will be determined by the total cost of the bids
submitted
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